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My husband and I are retired, and yes, we saved and invested diligently to be able to 

enjoy our retirement years. Never dreaming that you Democrats would begin to tax 

us at such an outrageous level. We have had many friends and relatives move out of 

Oregon because of the ridiculous taxing system! We shouldn’t be financially 

burdened by excessive taxation because of the inadequacies of those handling the 

money the road department was allocated! 


